
 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

APOLLO BAY, 2 DECEMBER 2010     
  

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO. 131(T)-10 

APOLLO BAY HARBOUR 

UNDARIA REMOVAL BY DIVERS 

 

Date: 
 

12 December 2010 

Details: 
 
 
 
 

Mariners are advised that diving operations will commence 
after 0730 for the removal of Undaria kelp from the harbour 
marinas and sea beds within the harbour.  Vessel operators 
are advised to keep well clear and maintain minimum speeds 
while navigating within the approaches to the boat ramp,           
Apollo Bay Harbour, in approximate position 38° 45’ 24”S 
143°40’ 39”E. 
 
Mariners are advised to exercise caution when 
navigating through the harbour entrance and within the 
harbour.  
 

Charts & 
Publications 
Affected: 
 
 

AUS 349, AUS 350 

Further Notice: 
 
 
 
 

No further notice will be given, this notice will cease at 
1800 hrs on 12 December 2010.         

If you require any further information please contact Apollo Bay Harbour 
on (03) 5237 6614 or 0418 320 441 or 0409 189 326. 
 

 
 


